
At the October 21, 2014 meeting held at Davey Elementary, the Kent City Schools Board 
of Education took the following action: 
 
Superintendent’s report: 

• Distributed 2013 Roosevelt yearbooks. 
• Discussed policies and procedures for food and beverages sold on school 

premises. 
 
General business: 

• Heard presentations about the Breakfast in the Classroom project and preparation 
for online PARCC testing at Davey. 

• Presented a Friend of Kent Schools to Chris Carman, Roosevelt teacher and 
Davey parent who volunteers with the Science Expo, technology projects and 
other events at Davey.  

• Recognized Kent State athletes, who are donating proceeds from their Jock Jams 
event to sponsor Davey’s Breakfast in the Classroom as the Collaborative 
Organization of the Month. 

• Approved the five-year forecast. 
• Approved Board Policy updates. 
• Approved an amendment for nursing services. 
• Approved a release, a payment in lieu of transportation and a contract for 

transportation. 
• Approved field trips to Gettysburg/Philadelphia for Stanton eighth graders, Ohio 

Model UN trip to Columbus and 2016 Spring Break trip to Spain. 
   
Personnel issues: 

• Approved July 1, 2015 retirements of Julie Beal, Grade 6 teacher at Stanton, and 
Mike Walton, science teacher at Stanton. 

• Approved January 1, 2015 retirement of James Damron, custodian at Holden. 
• Approved appointment of Samantha Malichis, intervention specialist—hearing 

impaired at Davey/Stanton and Samantha Sandmann, physical education at 
Holden. 

• Approved appointments of tutors, aides, classified, supplementals and substitutes.  
 
Miscellaneous: 

• Accepted donations totaling $23,620, including a $20,000 donation from the Scott 
Hamilton family to renovate the Fitness Center and $1,500 from the Davey PTO 
for the Davey Principal’s Fund. 


